
 

 

 

 

 

 

6th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are pleased to confirm that the Entrust Music Service will once again be providing the 
opportunity for pupils in Year 4 to learn to play a brass instrument. 

Music tuition will take place each Friday afternoon from 8th November 2024 to 7th February 
2025. All children will receive their own instrument, which is loaned to us by Entrust, for the 
duration of the lessons. 

To get the most benefit from this provision it is important that the instrument is taken home 
to allow for practice between each lesson.  Whilst use of the instrument is entirely free of 
charge, it is important that the instrument is cared for whilst in your son/daughter’s 
possession. 

We hope that you will support your child as they partake in this exciting opportunity and 
encourage them to practice between lessons as well as ensuring they bring their instrument 
to school each Friday. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely  

David Hugill 

David Hugill 
Head Teacher 
 

 

 


